
)'··-··-·__: ___ _. -·· ---~---.. -

Commonwealth elon 
One First National Plaza. Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 · 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 · 

... ·. 

October 16, 1975 

Director of Nuclear Regulation 
Attn: Mr~ Dennis L. Ziemann, Chief 
Operating Reactors - Branch 2 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory commission 
Washington; D.C. 20555 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
Quad-Cities Station Units 1 and 2 
Mark I Containment Relief Valve Restraints 
NRC Dkts. 50-237, S0-249, 50-254, and 50-265 

Dear Mr. Ziemann: 

Review of the subject restraints requested by your 

letter to J. s. Abel on August 27, 1975 was anticipated 

October 17; 1975. However, urgent matters at Quad-Cities 

Station have delayed our review of the report. It is anti-

cipated that the report will now be submitted on.October 27, 

1975. 

Very truly yours, 

Nuclear Licensing Administrator 
Boiling Wat er Reactors 
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